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10th May 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are really pleased with how well the children returned to school after the Easter break and how they 

have settled back into school and nursery. 

As we move into the summer term, we would just like to communicate a few Health and Safety points: 

 Please ensure your child brings a water bottle with them every day.  

 

 As the weather improves, they will need a sun hat. Sun cream should be applied before arriving at 

school/nursery rather than bringing it in. 

 

 Lateral Flow Tests (LFTs) are intended as a method of asymptomatic testing i.e. where the child or 

adult is not showing symptoms. If your child develops one of the COVID symptoms, the household is 

required to isolate (including siblings) and your child will need to take a PCR test which returns a 

negative result before returning to school/nursery. We cannot accept children back after taking an LFT 

- if they have symptoms, it must be a PCR test that is carried out. 

 

 Unless you are exempt from doing so, we ask that you continue to wear a face covering when 

dropping off/collecting your child. This will help to keep everyone safe. 

 

 Please can we remind all vehicle users that there is a strict 5mph speed limit on our car park at all 

times. This includes during breakfast and after-school clubs. Thank you for adhering to this and 

keeping everyone safe. 

Finally, we would like to thank you for your continued support and we look forward to a happy and 

healthy final term to our school year. 

Take care and stay safe, 

 

Mrs Johnson 

Headteacher  
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